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FEDERAL POLYTECHNIC
OKO, ANAMBRA STATE
INVITATION FOR PREQUALIFICATION AND TENDER FOR YEAR 2023 TETFUND SPECIAL INTERVENTION PROJECTS (FOR SKILL
DEVELOPMENT)

1. INTRODUCTION
This is to draw the attention of the public and prospective bidders to the Federal Polytechnic, Oko’s advertisement published in the
Authority and Pointer Newspaper of 16th September, 2024 that the said advertisement has been cancelled. This current advertisement
therefore serves as the replacement.
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